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OCT 0 41984

Docket No. 30-09062 License No. 20-00742-18

Beth Israel Hospital
ATTN: Ms. Sandra L. Fenwick

Vice. President, Clinical Services
and Deputy Director

330 Brookline Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02215

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-09062/84-01

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Ms. Jenny M. Johansen
and Mr. Edwin A. Wurtz of this office on August 27, 1984, of activities author-
ized by NRC License No. 20-00742-18 and to the discussions of our findings
held by Ms. Johansen with yourself, Dr. Kolodny, Ms. Jansons and Mrs. Kennedy
of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection, and to a subsequent
telephone discussion between yourself and Mr. James Joyner of my staff on
September 21, 1984.

Based on the results of this inspection, it appears that certain of your
activities were not conducted in full compliance with NRC requirements, as
discussed in the enclosed inspection report. We are considering appropriate
enfortement actions for these apparent violations and will advise you later.of
our decision.,

This letter also confirms that an Enforcement Conference will be conducted in.

our Region I Office on October 15, 1984, at 10:30 a.m., to discuss these
violations. At that Enforcement Conference you should be prepared to discuss
the causes of the violations and your proposed corrective actions. The NRC
enforcement policy is described in Appendix C of 10 CFR Part 2, a copy of which
is enclosed for your information.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
by telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written
application to withhold information contained therein within thirty days o.' the
date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements
of 10 CFR'2.790(b)(1). The telephone notification of your intent _to request
withholding, or any request for an extension of the 10-day period which you
believe necessary, should be made to the Supervisor, Files, Mail and Records,
USNRC Region I, at (215) 337-5223.
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No' reply to this letter is required. Your cooperation with us in this matter
is appreciated..

k a

n co k-
homas T. Martin, Director-

Division of Engineering and
/ Technical Programs

Enclosures:
1. NRC Region I Inspection Report No. 30-09062/84-01
2. NRC Enforcement Policy (10 CFR 2, Appendix C)
3. Directions from Philadelphia International Airport

to USNRC Office

cc w/encis:
Public Document Room (PDR)-
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

Beth Israel Hospital
ATTN: Mrs. M. Rosemary Kennedy

Radiation Safety Officer
330 Brookline Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts 02215

s
bec w/encls:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
Senior Operations Officer (w/o enc 1)
D. Holody, Enforcement Specialist
J. Gutierrez, Regional Attorney
J. Johansen, Radiation Specialist
E. Wurtz, Radiation Specialist
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